From: piedad fernandez _
Sent: 05 August 2015 11:

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/3738/P & 2015/3953/L _

With reference to the above planning application, | should like to state the following:

The building in 31 Heath Drive, was seriously affected by subsistence about eight years ago requiring
extensive underpinning and remedial work. This caused great stress and inconvenience to all

concerned. At the announcement that our neighbours on the ground intend to undertake the extension of
the existing basement and alterations at ground floor level and the creation of new openings, this has
become a source of serious concern for us given the potential danger that exists for subsidence to

reoccur. Therefore, | feel that could only agree to this project if we had an absolute guarantee that
everything will be done to avoid the above mentioned danger.

Apart from that, another relevant consideration is the fact that my wife and | are in our late 80's and we
very much fear not only the upheaval, noise, dust and general mayhem that would ensue if the work were
to be approved, but also the possible dangers to our health resulting from noise and above all dust as
being elderly we are much more susceptible to respiratory problems.



